
1570 on the dial Warrenton, Virginia 

January 30, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RD #2, Box 298 
Whlnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Telephone 1500 

Please accept my apology for not answering your letter 
at an earlier date but the press of previous commitments made this 
unavoidable. As you know, each new radio station entails much work 
in the beginning periods of its operationo We have been on the air 
since November 21, 1957 and are enjoying pleasant successes thus far. 
A number of reception reports have arrived and we are of course delighted 
to hear from you. Your report is correct and I am happy to hear that 
our signal was clear prior to WIMP of Milton, Pennsylvania. 

WEER is located approximately 50 miles from the District 
of Columbia in the heart of what is generally known as the Hunt Country. 
Should you ever be dawn this way please stop in and visit. 

report. 
Than you again for your interesting and informative 

Sincerely yours, 

vl 

`2 
BERNIE MAHONEY 
Station Manager 


